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This book presents a broad view of contemporary research in evolutionary
plant ecology. It illustrates the broad spectrum of life history stages
which affect plant reproductive success in some fashion.
Myxomycetes: Biology, Systematics, Biogeography, and Ecology is a
comprehensive overview of the body of accumulated knowledge that now exists
on myxomycetes. Its broad scope takes an integrated approach to the
knowledge of this organismal group, considering a number of important
aspects of their genetics and molecular phylogeny. It also treats
myxomycetes as a distinct group from fungi, and includes molecular
information that discusses the systematics and evolutionary pathways of the
group. Additionally, biomedical and engineering applicability is discussed,
thus expanding the audience and use of the book in a multidisciplinary
context. The book provides an authoritative resource for students,
researchers and educators interested in the fields of protistology,
microbial ecology, molecular microbiology, biogeography, mycology,
biodiversity, and evolutionary biology, and will also interest the amateur
naturalist and biologist. Written in a simple, concise, and relatively nontechnical style, allowing for a broad readership within biological,
environmental and life science programs at academic and research
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institutions Contains the comprehensive body of information available on
myxomycetes under one cover, with contributions from the leading authorities
in their respective topics Provides straightforward, compiled information
about myxomycetes and the potential of this group for basic and applied
research
The Salton Sea, California’s largest inland lake, supports a spectacular
bird population that is among the most concentrated and most diverse in the
world. Sadly, this crucial stopover along the Pacific Flyway for migratory
and wintering shorebirds, landbirds, and waterfowl is dangerously close to
collapse from several environmental threats. This book is the first
thoroughly detailed book to describe the birds of Salton Sea, more than 450
species and subspecies in all. A major contribution to our knowledge about
the birds of western North America, it will also be an important tool in the
struggle to save this highly endangered area. Synthesizing data from many
sources, including observations from their long-term work in the area, the
authors’ species accounts discuss each bird’s abundance, seasonal status,
movement patterns, biogeographic affinities, habitat associations, and more.
This valuable reference also includes general information on the region’s
fascinating history and biogeography, making it an unparalleled resource for
the birding community, for wildlife managers, and for conservation
biologists concerned with one of the most threatened ecosystems in western
North America.
Page 3/22

Get Free Biogeography And Ecology Of Southern Africa 1 Ed 78
Marine fishes have been intensively studied, and some of the fundamental
ideas in the science of marine ecology have emerged from the body of
knowledge derived from this diverse group of organisms. This unique,
authoritative, and accessible reference, compiled by 35 luminary ecologists,
evolutionary biologists, and ichthyologists, provides a synthesis and
interpretation of the large, often daunting, body of information on the
ecology of marine fishes. The focus is on the fauna of the eastern Pacific,
especially the fishes of the California coast, a group among the most
diverse and best studied of all marine ecosystems. A generously illustrated
and comprehensive source of information, this volume will also be an
important launching pad for future research and will shed new light on the
study of marine fish ecology worldwide. The contributors touch on many
fields in biology, including physiology, development, genetics, behavior,
ecology, and evolution. The book includes sections on the history of
research, both published and unpublished data, sections on collecting
techniques, and references to important earlier studies.

This book presents an in-depth discussion of the biological and ecological
geography of the oceans. It synthesizes locally restricted studies of the
ocean to generate a global geography of the vast marine world. Based on
patterns of algal ecology, the book divides the ocean into four primary
compartments, which are then subdivided into secondary compartments.
*Includes color insert of the latest in satellite imagery showing the
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world's oceans, their similarities and differences *Revised and updated to
reflect the latest in oceanographic research *Ideal for anyone interested in
understanding ocean ecology -- accessible and informative
Outlines the ecological fundamentals, assumptions, and techniques for
reconstructing past environments using fossil animals from archaeological
and paleontological sites.
With 'Biogeography and Ecology in South America' as the general theme, a
total of twenty-nine contributions by thirty authors is offered here in two
volumes, being volumes 18 and 19 of the Monographiae Biologicae. Most of
these discussions deal with decidedly specialist themes and the editors have
been particularly concerned to ensure that the authors enjoyed the greatest
possible freedom in the preparation of their work in order that different
points of view and interpretations, together with some questions of
controversy, may be clarified. This also applies, of course, to the several
chapters in which general themes (geographical substance, climate, geology,
vegetation, amongst others) are discussed. Since the amount of material
available is too great to enable one to aspire to a presentation of the
complete biogeographical and ecological picture, this procedure seems
expedient. However, these two volumes could well be regarded as being a
preparatory work for just such a complete description. Each of the separate
technical contributions refers to the continent as a whole, in order to
characterise it as such from the viewpoint of the specialist. For this
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reason it was necessary to forgo special discussions of particular regions
or types of landscape, although South America of all places is remarkably
rich in unique regional phenom- ena, the altiplano of Peru and Bolivia, the
relict forests of Fray Jorge, the shrub formations of Tierra del Fuego, the
lakes of the High Andes, for example.
remnants of gene pools of these species. Badghyz Natural Reserve,
established in 1941, became a refuge for the last existing population of the
Turkmen onager (Equus hemionus onager) and a unique pistachio woodland. A
new generation oflocal Turkmen scientists, many of whom were trained by the
Russian researchers in the graduate schools of Moscow and Leningrad arose
from the 1930s through the 1950s. The Turkmen Academy of Sciences and its
journal, Proceedings (including the monthly biological series), served to
record the results of diverse biological studies in the republic. While
basic science in the Middle Asian republics rather gained from the Russian
"colonial" influence, natural resources, in contrast, were severely damaged
by the Soviet way of handling the economy and social issues. Severe
environmental problems have been inherited by the now independent
Turkmenistan, including overgrazed desert pastures, deforested mountains,
depleted water resources, accumulated pesticides in cotton fields, declining
populations of endangered species of animals and plants, and - worst of alprogressing, human-caused desertification (Kharin this volume). In order to
approach a solution to these problems, scientists and officials in the
republic will need the close attention and help of the international
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scientific community.
The Southern Ocean surrounding the Antarctic continent is vast, in
particular, its history, its isolation, and climate, making it a unique
"laboratory case" for experimental evolution, adaptation and ecology. Its
evolutionary history of adaptation provide a wealth of information on the
functioning of the biosphere and its potential. The Southern Ocean is the
result of a history of nearly 40 million years marked by the opening of the
Straits south of Australia and South America and intense cooling. The
violence of its weather, its very low temperatures, the formation of huge
ice-covered areas, as its isolation makes the Southern Ocean a world apart.
This book discusses the consequences for the evolution, ecology and
biodiversity of the region, including endemism, slowed metabolism,
longevity, gigantism, and its larval stages; features which make this vast
ocean a "natural laboratory" for exploring the ecological adaptive
processes, scalable to work in extreme environmental conditions. Today,
biodiversity of the Southern Ocean is facing global change, particularly in
regional warming and acidification of water bodies. Unable to migrate
further south, how will she cope, if any, to visitors from the North?
Designed for curious readers to discover the immense ocean surrounding the
most isolated and most inhospitable continent on the planet. Describes the
Southern Ocean facing biodiversification due to global change Authored by
scientists with experience of expeditions to the Southern Ocean
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This book, Pure and Applied Biogeography, gives a very interesting report
and overview about the frontiers of such parts of recent biogeographical
research, which plays important roles in solving our most pressing global
problems (biodiversity crisis, climate change, water issues, and sustainable
agriculture). Our book consists of three sections: "Introduction", "Pure
Biogeography and Global Patterns" and "Applied Biogeography and Regional
Issues." After the introductory chapter, which is about the main branches
and aims of biogeography in service of solving global problems, - we can
find three chapters as parts of the first section. First chapter in this
section is in close relation with the origin of biodiversity and
conservation. The second and third chapters are about the biogeograhical
aspects of climate change and biodiversity. In the second section of this
book three applied biogeographical chapters can be found, which are related
to agriculture, theoretical background of biological plant protection
against herbivores, and regional patterns in ecological biogeography.
The book includes 22 chapters by 28 authors united by the single theme:
biogeography and ecology of Bulgaria. From the single-celled organisms in
the Black Sea sand to the endemic cave crustaceans, from the mountain
glacial relict insects to the most diverse bird fauna in Europe, the unique
fauna of Bulgaria has been a subject of study of mostly Bulgarian zoologists
for more than a century. This is the first monograph in English broadly
addressing all vertebrate and many key invertebrate groups of Bulgaria,
their faunistics, origin, geographical and ecological distribution, and
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conservation issues are addressed by the experts on each group.
Isolation, extinction, conservation, biodiversity, hotspots.
A comprehensive review essential for all involved in the management of
natural and planted pine forests.
This lavishly illustrated book examines the distribution, ecology,
conservation status, and biogeography of 176 species of dragonflies in the
southern plains of the United States, where twelve ecoregions converge. The
topics discussed, such as phenotypic variation and ecology, are applicable
and of interest across the United States and much of north America, and will
appeal to researchers and dragonfly enthusiasts alike. A series of maps,
including a distributional map by specific locality of occurrence, indicate
level of documentation and allow the reader to visualize the biogeographical
associations of a given species. These maps also encourage citizen
scientists to contribute documentation wherever they spend time in the
field. Context-driven chapters, including one on the region’s rich
paleontological history, blend environmental history and biogeography,
giving the book a fresh perspective on the natural world while providing a
rich summary of the odonates. Dragonflies at a Biographical Crossroads: The
Odonata of Oklahoma and Complexities Beyond Its Borders will be sought out
by dragonfly researchers and enthusiasts, entomologists, amateur
naturalists, paleontologists, conservation biologists, educators, regional
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historians, and those seeking to meld the disciplines of cultural and
environmental history with biology. It will also be readily accessible to
the lay public. Dragonflies combine the visually stunning with acrobatic
fireworks in ways no other insect can hope to combine.
Shallow water marine molluscan faunas are distributed in a pattern of
distinct, geographically definable areas. This makes mollusks ideal for
studying the distribution of organisms in the marine environment and the
processes and patterns that control their evolution. Biogeography and
Biodiversity of Western Atlantic Mollusks is the first book to use
quantitative methodologies to define marine molluscan biogeographical
patterns. It traces the historical development of these patterns for the
subtropical and tropical western Atlantic. The book discusses the multistage
process of evolving new taxa caused by eustatic fluctuations, ecological
stress, and evolutionary selection. Drawing on his decades of intensive
field work, the author defines three western Atlantic molluscan provinces
and 15 subprovinces based on his Provincial Combined Index, a modern
refinement of Valentine’s 50% rule. The faunal provinces—Carolinian,
Caribbean, and Brazilian—are discussed in detail. The text defines the
physical aspects of the provinces using quantitative data, with water
temperature as the primary parameter. It discusses the details of the 15
subprovinces—geographically definable faunal subdivisions—as well as
provinciatones, transition zones of provincial overlap. The author’s
algorithms demonstrate that the bulk of the molluscan biodiversity is
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concentrated in 40 separate centers of speciation, ranging from Cape
Hatteras, North Carolina, south to Argentina. Many of these evolutionary
hotspots reside on remote archipelagos and offshore banks as well as within
areas of provincial overlap. The text describes some of the more exotic and
poorly known areas and presents maps and color photographs of characteristic
habitats, index species, and live animals, including over 400 species of
rare and seldom seen shells.
First Published in 1983. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an
informa company.
Forgotten Grasslands of the South is a literary and scientific case study of
some of the biologically richest and most endangered ecosystems in North
America. Eminent ecologist Reed Noss tells the story of how southern
grasslands arose and persisted over time and addresses questions that are
fundamental for conserving these vital yet poorly understood ecosystems. The
author examines: the natural history of southern grasslands their origin and
history (geologic, vegetation, and human) biological hotspots and endangered
ecosystems physical determinants of grassland distribution, including
ecology, soils, landform, and hydrology fire, herbivores, and ecological
interactions. The final chapter presents a general conservation strategy for
southern grasslands, including prioritization, protection, restoration, and
management. Also included are examples of ongoing restoration projects,
along with a prognosis for the future. In addition to offering fascinating
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new information about these little-studied ecosystems, Noss demonstrates how
natural history is central to the practice of conservation. Natural history
has been on a declining trajectory for decades, as theory and
experimentation have dominated the field of ecology. Ecologists are coming
to realize that these divergent approaches are in fact complementary, and
that pursuing them together can bring greater knowledge and understanding of
how the natural world works and how we can best conserve it. Forgotten
Grasslands of the South explores the overarching importance of ecological
processes in maintaining healthy ecosystems, and is the first book of its
kind to apply natural history, in a modern, comprehensive sense, to the
conservation of biodiversity across a broad region. It sets a new standard
for scientific literature and is essential reading not only for those who
study and work to conserve the grasslands of the South but also for everyone
who is fascinated by the natural world.
Southern Africa is certainly not a naturally bounded area so that there are
several possibilities for delineating it and concepts about its extent.
Wellington* discussed the various possibilities for delineation and
suggested that one line stands out more clearly and definitely as a physical
boundary than any other, namely the South Equatorial Divide, the watershed
between the ZaIre, Cuanza and Rufiji Rivers on the one hand and the Z
ambezi, Cunene and Rovuma Rivers on the other. This South Equatorial Divide
is indeed a major line of separation for some organisms and is also
applicable in a certain geographical sense, though it does not possess the
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slightest significance for many other groups of organisms, ecosystems or
geographical and physical features of Africa. The placing of the northern
boundary of southern Africa differs in fact strongly per scientific dis
cipline and is also influenced by practical considerations regarding the
possibilities of scientific work as subordinate to certain political
realities and historically grown traditions. This is illustrated, for
example, in such works as the Flora of Southern Africa, where the northern
boundary of the area is conceived as the northern and eastern political
boundaries of South West Africa, South Africa and Swaziland. Botswana,
traditionally included in the area covered by the Flora Zambesiaca, thus
forms a large wedge in 'Southern Africa'.
Published ecological information on Latin American coasts is scarce, despite
the growing need for a comprehensive examination of coastal processes on a
global scale. This book brings together details on benthic marine algae,
seagrasses, salt marsh, mangrove, and dune plant communities throughout
Latin America. Researchers and graduate students in plant ecology, marine
biology, and environmental management will benefit from the valuable
information in this book. Distribution and community ecology Modern research
approaches Coastal management possibilities

The fish faunas of continental South and Central America constitute one of
the greatest concentrations of aquatic diversity on Earth, consisting of
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about 10 percent of all living vertebrate species. Historical Biogeography
of Neotropical Freshwater Fishes explores the evolutionary origins of this
unique ecosystem. The chapters address central themes in the study of
tropical biodiversity: why is the Amazon basin home to so many distinct
evolutionary lineages? What roles do ecological specialization, speciation,
and extinction play in the formation of regional assemblages? How do
dispersal barriers contribute to isolation and diversification? Focusing on
whole faunas rather than individual taxonomic groups, this volume shows that
the area’s high regional diversity is not the result of recent
diversification in lowland tropical rainforests. Rather, it is the product
of species accumulating over tens of millions of years and across a
continental arena.
In recent years, the conservation of tropical forests has received worldwide
publicity whereas effective forest management, particularly for timber
extraction, has attracted little attention and gained some notoriety. The
overall aim of the present paper was to examine how environmental microvariation in the Chiquibul Forest Reserve of Belize can influence species
distribution and thereby inform management strategy. The paper deals first
with the background to forest management in Belize, then considers the
methodology used in the present study and fin~~ly assesses the preliminary
results. The specific objectives are: (1) to assess the effects of changing
scale on the variability of selected individual soil properties in forest
plots within the same vegetation class; and (2) to examine the variation in
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soil properties and tree species distribution, and to integrate
environmental and ecological data over a range of scales. BACKGROUND Whereas
the global and regional distribution of tropical forests is broadly governed
by climatic and altitudinal variation, individual forest tracts need to
consider a range of other, locally important factors to explain species
distribution and change. With very high species diversity, tropical forests
present a major challenge in the attempt to unravel controlling factors in
distribution and growth (Swaine et aI. 1987). Research that attempts to
explain diversity has looked at species distribution according to a range of
factors, with a general recognition that soil fertility plays a significant
if ill defined role (Swaine 1996).
Originally published in 1998, Southern Forested Wetlands is an up to date,
one source compendium of current knowledge on the wetland ecology of
America’s southern forests. This book presents both the ecological and
management aspects of these important ecosystems. The book was compiled by
members of the Consortium for Research on southern forested wetlands, and
was a collaboration of those working to conserve, study, and manage these
economically and environmentally influential areas. The book covers
geographic ranges from West Virginia to Florida, to Texas and inland north
to Arkansas and Tennessee. It also addresses specific wetland types,
including deep-water swamps, major and minor alluvial flood plains, pocosins
and Carolina bays, mountain fens, pond cypress swamps, flatwoods wetlands,
and mangroves.
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This revised edition of a book first published in 2010 supplements the
original account of the 116 bat species then known to be found in Southern
and Central Africa with an additional eight newly described species. The
chapters on evolution, biogeography, ecology and echolocation have been
updated, citing dozens of recently published papers. The book covers the
latest systematic and taxonomic studies, ensuring that the names and
relationships of bats in this new edition reflect current scientific
knowledge. The species accounts provide descriptions, measurements and
diagnostic characters as well as detailed information about the
distribution, habitat, roosting habits, foraging ecology and reproduction of
each species. The updated species distribution maps are based on 116
recorded localities. A special feature of the 2010 publication was the mode
of identification of families, genera and species by way of character
matrices rather than the more generally used dichotomous keys. Since then
these matrices have been tested in the field and, where necessary, slightly
altered for this edition. New photographs fill in gaps and updated sonograms
aid with bat identification in acoustic surveys. The bibliography, which now
contains more than 700 entries, will be an invaluable aid to students and
scientists wishing to track down original research.
The Mediterranean basin, California, Chile, the western Cape of South
Africa, and southern Australia share a Mediterranean climate characterized
by cool, wet winters and hot, dry summers. These five regions have differing
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patterns of human settlement, but similarities in natural vegetation and
some faunal assemblages. These likenesses are enhanced with time by an
increasing level of biotic exchange among the regions. An initiative of a
subcommittee of SCOPE (Scientific Committee on Problems of the Environment),
which realized that the integrity of many natural ecosystems is being
threatened by the ingress of invasive species, this book uniquely documents
the introduced floras and faunas, especially plants, buds, and mammals, in
these five regions of Mediterranean climate, and aims to increase our
understanding of the ecology of biological invasions. In doing so, it points
a way to more effectively manage the biota of these regions.
Ecologists and biogeographers have been intrigued for a long time by the
striking similarity of the vegetation and flora of southern temperate zone
regions separated by large oceans. These scientists have been particularly
interested in the occurrence in these regions of Nothofagus--southern
beeches. This book, which focuses on the distribution, history, and ecology
of the genus Nothofagus, provides a key to understanding the historical
plant geography and modern vegetation patterns of the southern hemisphere.
The book begins with a discussion of the long-term and broad-scale patterns
of origin and differentiation in the genus. Next each major Nothofagus biome
is discussed, first in a chapter that considers contemporary ecological
patterns and then in a chapter that focuses on the history and paleoecology
of the region. Authorities in the field deal with the temperate zone of the
southwest Pacific region (New Zealand and Australia); the adjacent tropical
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zone of the southwest Pacific (New Guinea and New Caledonia); and South
America, ranging from the Mediterranean-type climate region of central Chile
to the subantarctic latitudes of Tierra del Fuego.
"While pines, spruces, firs, and other conifers prominent in northern
hemisphere landscapes, particularly in mountain and high-altitude
environments, have been the subject of much scientific study, southern
conifers have been largely overlooked, even though almost one-third of all
conifers - some 200 speciesare found in the southern hemisphere and many
more occur in the tropical lowland forests that straddle the equator. Some
researchers have even characterized the southern conifers as relicts or
living fossils, destined to be swept away by a rising tide of flowering
plants." "Ecology of the Southern Conifers brings together, for the first
time, information on this diverse and unique group of plants. Twenty-eight
scholars from around the world examine the history and ecology of the
southern conifers, and emphasize their importance in understanding the
evolution and ecological dynamics of southern vegetation. Drawing together
the results of research from ecosystems as varied as the South African
fynbos and New Caledonian rainforests, the Argentine steppe and inland
Australia, this book searches for unifying themes and seeks to relate these
to modern evolutionary and ecological theory." "Ecology of the Southern
Conifers demonstrates the plants' significance for understanding
evolutionary and ecological processes in the southern hemisphere."--BOOK
JACKET.Title Summary field provided by Blackwell North America, Inc. All
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Ecological Restoration and Management of Longleaf Pine Forests is a timely
synthesis of the current understanding of the natural dynamics and processes
in longleaf pine ecosystems. This book beautifully illustrates how
incorporation of basic ecosystem knowledge and an understanding of
socioeconomic realities shed new light on established paradigms and their
application for restoration and management. Unique for its holistic
ecological focus, rather than a more traditional silvicultural approach, the
book highlights the importance of multi-faceted actions that robustly
integrate forest and wildlife conservation at landscape scales, and merge
ecological with socioeconomic objectives for effective conservation of the
longleaf pine ecosystem.
This book brings together a set of approaches to the study of individualspecies ecology based on the analysis of spatial variations of abundance.
Distribution ecology assumes that ecological phenomena can be understood
when analyzing the extrinsic (environmental) or intrinsic (physiological
constraints, population mechanisms) that correlate with this spatial
variation. Ecological processes depend on geographical scales, so their
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analysis requires following environmental heterogeneity. At small scales,
the effects of biotic factors of ecosystems are strong, while at large
scales, abiotic factors such as climate, govern ecological functioning.
Responses of organisms also depend on scales: at small scales, adaptations
dominate, i.e. the ability of organisms to respond adaptively using habitat
decision rules that maximize their fitness; at large scales, limiting traits
dominate, i.e., tolerance ranges to environmental conditions.
The first edition of Tropical Rain Forests: an Ecological and
Biogeographical Comparison exploded the myth of ‘the rain forest’ as a
single, uniform entity. In reality, the major tropical rain forest regions,
in tropical America, Africa, Southeast Asia, Madagascar, and New Guinea,
have as many differences as similarities, as a result of their isolation
from each other during the evolution of their floras and faunas. This new
edition reinforces this message with new examples from recent and on-going
research. After an introduction to the environments and geological histories
of the major rain forest regions, subsequent chapters focus on plants,
primates, carnivores and plant-eaters, birds, fruit bats and gliding
animals, and insects, with an emphasis on the ecological and biogeographical
differences between regions. This is followed by a new chapter on the unique
tropical rain forests of oceanic islands. The final chapter, which has been
completely rewritten, deals with the impacts of people on tropical rain
forests and discusses possible conservation strategies that take into
account the differences highlighted in the previous chapters. This exciting
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and very readable book, illustrated throughout with color photographs, will
be invaluable reading for undergraduate students in a wide range of courses
as well as an authoritative reference for graduate and professional
ecologists, conservationists, and interested amateurs.

This book is the third in aseries of publications devoted to the
biogeographieal and ecological research in the Southern Hemisphere,
published in the "Monographiae Biologicae". After dealing with Australia
(vol. VIII) and Southern Africa (Vol. XIV) it was thought essential to
include Antarctiea in this series. Ever since the expedition of the
"Belgiea" made the first suc cessful wintering within the antarctie circle
in 1898 and brought back a very rieh harvest of scientific data, Belgium
kept a vivid interest in Antarctiea and took an active part in the modern
and international exploration of this vast continent. As part of their
programs for the International Geophysieal Year (I. G. Y. ) twelve nations
established permanent or semi-permanent bases on the Antarctie Continent or
on subantarctie islands. Thus a new era of vast and free international
scientific collaboration in the Antarctie was opened and it culminated in
the formulation and the signing of the Antarctic Treaty (Washington 1959).
It was recognized and accepted that "Antarctiea" shall be used for peaceful
purposes only and "Freedom of scientific investigation in Antarctiea and
coopera tion toward that end, as applied during the I. G. Y. , shall
continue . . " In order to organize this collaboration e. g. by full
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exchange of programs and resuIts a "Special Committee on Antarctie Research"
(S. C. A. R. ) was founded in 1957.
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